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Jane Tucker

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 May 2015 13:48

To: Adam Birkett

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2015/0359 The Croft, 55 Whalley Road

Afternoon Adam, 
                       The proposal raises no highway concerns and I would therefore raise no objection 
to the proposal on highway grounds but I would request that in the interests of highway safety a 
suitable condition be placed on the proposed office building such that the use of the office remains 
ancillary to the main dwelling. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Developer Support 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 
Could you spare the time to volunteer? Gain new skills and make a difference in your community 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/volunteer  
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


